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1. Claim No.: C149120
2. Amount of missed lien, if applicable: $67,000 (But there could be more to come)
3. Amount of loss or potential loss: $30,000 (But there could be more to come)
4. Facts:
A newspaper article about a developer who filed bankruptcy states:
“Construction was halted in February and the sales office was closed after more than $17 million in mechanics' liens were filed by subcontractors who hadn't been paid for their work on the project.”

Our claims attorney states:

“In this file there is no evidence of any high-liability approval, no analysis of the project or any budget for completion, and no evidence of any indemnity approval. The indemnity in this case was on the standard form but contained only unidentified signatures. I believe the signatures are those of the father and son team who ran the development firm and who were also the general contractors but the signatures on the form are not identified. They are the parties quoted in the article. An inspection at the time did confirm a loss of priority.”
5. Recommendation to avoid claim:
The above quotes speak for themselves. Mechanic’s liens are always a danger and in this market we have to be extra cautious. Of course, in any market we need to make sure that our people know what they are doing, which is something that was absent in this file.
